
 

 
 
 
 

December 4, 2024 
 

 
City of Greater Sudbury 
PO Box 5000, Stn A 
Sudbury, ON 
 
ATTENTION:  B. Sobush 
  
Dear Brigitte: 
 
RE:  Downtown Sudbury BIA – Board Vacancy 

The Downtown Sudbury BIA Board of Directors has recently had some changes. 

Due to the resignation of Kyle Marcus as Managing Director and, through a hiring process, the 
subsequent transition of Jeff MacIntyre from a Director on the Board to the position of Executive 
Director, left the Board with a vacancy. 

Through a process led by a Nominating Committee, interested BIA members were invited to 
submit their names if interested in becoming a Director for the balance of this term.  Following 
the review of submissions, a recommendation was made to the Board and the following 
resolution passed: 

24-63 
THAT the Board supports the recommendation of the Nominating Committee to invite Tiffany 
Sutton, Respect is Burning, to fill the Board vacancy for the balance of the term ending 2026; 
AND FURTHER THAT this recommendation be forwarded to City Council for ratification. 
CARRIED 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this. 

 
Maureen Luoma 
Advisor 

 


